VISIT OF THE PRESIDENT TO THE
METEOROLOGICAL OFFICES, LODI
ROAD, NEW DELHL

Dr. Rajendra Prasid, President of the
Republic of India, visited the Meteorological
Offices at Lodi Road, New Delhi, on the 16th
September 1950. He was received by Shri A.V.
Pai, Secretary to the Government of India,
Ministry of communications and Shri V. V.
Sohoni, Director General of Observatories, and
explained the various activities, both of these
offices and of the department as a whole.



